Background:

Public Meeting Announcement
South Hill Area
Ithaca, New York

In November 2007 you were mailed a Fact Sheet from the New York State
Department of Environmental Conservation concerning a number of environmental
investigations being performed in the South Hill area of Ithaca, New York. You are
invited to an availability session and public meeting (postponed from December 13,
2007) to learn more about these investigations, the results, and the proposed next
steps.

Thursday, January 24, 2008
Availability Session: 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM
Public Meeting: 6:30 PM - 9:00 PM

Ithaca Town Hall, 215 North Tioga Street, Ithaca

Representatives from the New York State Department of Environmental
Conservation and the New York State Department of Health will be available during
the afternoon to speak with interested parties on an individual basis. In the evening,
State officials will make a short presentation, which will be followed by a question
and answer session.
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